

January 12, 2011

Dear Rachel,

Sincerely.

Ken Laino

Thank you for the Keynote you did for REO Connection at our Leadership & Wellness Summit in Dallas Texas in September of 2009.

We were delighted with the outcome. Our agents were engaged throughout the program and the response was overwhelmingly positive. Your follow-on checks with our dedicated staff were also much appreciated. They service a high volume of clients and are spread throughout the country with pressing schedules and workloads.

You clearly illustrated how vital the connection is between their health, their stress levels and their ability to take charge. Thank you for answering our questions and sharing your practical step-by-step **STRESSERCISE for Life** fortifying formula.

To date positive results have followed. One of the program attendees has lost 30-40 pounds utilizing several of the suggested tips and "put in place" his effective individualized plan.

Because of the success of the program, we are investigating an appropriate venue, at a future point to schedule your 2-Day Signature "Change, Stress & Nutrition" workshop.

We wish you much continued success.